
 Buddhapath/Eleven Directions 

 COSTS 

 PILGRIMAGE REGISTRATION INFORMATION & TRAVEL FACTS 
 The  cost  for  the  pilgrimage  “In  the  Footsteps  of  the  Buddha”  (November  2–  November  15,  2023)  is  US  $6700 
 based on double occupancy.  The single room supplement is an additional US  $1650*  . 

 The cost of the Agra visit (November 15–November 16, 2023) is US  $495  based on double occupancy.  The single 
 room supplement is an additional US  $140*  .  The tour price includes guide services, transportation, meals, 
 monument entrance fees, bo�led water and lodging arrangements for the duration of the Agra option. 

 The cost of The Exquisite Caves of Ajanta & Ellora journey November 16–November 19, 2023) is US  $1695  based 
 on double occupancy.  The single room supplement is an additional US  $535*  .  The tour price includes  guide 
 services, transportation, meals, monument entrance fees, bo�led water and lodging arrangements for the 
 duration of the Caves option. 

 The tour  price includes  :  airport transfers and escort services in New Delhi, guide services, transportation inside India, 
 monument entrance fees, all meals, bo�led water and lodging arrangements (based on twin-sharing rooms) for the duration 
 of the pilgrimage. All registration fees are payable in US dollars or the equivalent in Canadian dollars, GBP, Euro etc. 
 *Forced single room supplement (in case we are not able to room you with anyone else) will be 50% of the single supplement 

 Please note that  the cost does not cover  : 
 International airfare to and from New Delhi, visas and other international arrangements, any extra days spent in India 
 beyond the dates of the pilgrimage, excess baggage fees on the flights, phone calls and faxes during the pilgrimage, laundry 
 during the pilgrimage or medical and other insurance coverage such as travel insurance. 

 As  the  good  hotels  are  limited  at  the  Buddhist  sites,  and  sometimes  a  few  groups  arrive  on  the  same  day,  it  may 
 be  difficult  for  hotels  to  provide  a  single  room,  and  in  some  very  exceptional  circumstances,  even  a  twin-sharing 
 basis is unavailable.  We ask for your understanding if this circumstance should arise. 


